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Comments: To Whom it Concerns,

 

As an outdoor enthusiast and public forest/parks volunteer it is very concerning the direction of this project. It

feels contrary to must current knowledge on old growth forests and contrary to what we as a society should strive

for in terms of importance. Kentucky, and the DB forest, are a beautiful outdoor state and this project feels deaf

towards what the state should value. I personally am against this project and other clear cut old growth forests.

 

Thank you,

 

Cody Swain


